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Q/C§i Aces THE QUEEN'S COLLEGE,
TeL. No. 3356. ‘M : , OXFORD.

2l. Dec. 1934.

My dear Professor Steindorff,

I am delighted to get your letter, with its most
kind wishes for a Merry Christmas, which are most
cordially reciprocated 'von Haus zu Haus', together
with hearty wishes for a very happy and prosperous
New Year.

I owe you the deepest apologies for not having
written to you before about the Anibeh material, in

reply to your questions. I now enclose both your

orlglnal questlons and the answers to them. as well
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as the required draw1ngs. I see that there are a
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few small matters still outstanding., which I am writing
to Miss Woon about. If there are any further matters
outstanding, it will I think save time if you write
direct to Miss Margaret Moon, Fgyptian Section, Univer-
sity Museum, Philadelvhia, about them. "I am delighted
to hear that the manuscript and plates of the first
volume of the Anibeh publication are now in the press.

Oxford is a wonderful place, and I am of course



very gladlindeéd to be here. There is plenty to do!
Among other things I have recently taken over the
editorship of the Journal of Egyptian Archaeology. 1
arrived here at the beginning of October, and have had
one whole'term hefe. living mostly in College in order
to get to know its ways. We are very pleased with the
Daviesés' house; getting settled in there is a slow
process which is not yet finished. I have two pupils,
—-~—*——-%u%h:ﬁmericans - one of —them the-younger son of James———
H. Breasted, who is reading with me for Honours in
Egyptian. Next term I shall‘have an English pupil as
well.
With heartiest greetings. T am

Yours ever,



